
 

 

8th July 2022 

Ladygrove Weekly 
Recognition 

Please remember your child will only be mentioned in publications if you have given consent for their name to appear. Please   
contact the school office if you wish to change your preferences. 

 

Star of the Week 

AS - George A for being a good friend. 

EB -  Sum Wing Y for her AMAZING subitising! Well 
done. 

JJ - Riley P for coping so well with ‘moving up day’ and 
always being happy to learn!  

BH - Sophia K for being an excellent role model in class 
this week. 

SC - Alexis S for always showing kindness to others. 

CT - Orla M and Esme B for excellent problem solving in 
Maths. Well done!  

VT - Neave R for being such a good role model for      
Ladygrove. 

AH - Nevaeh H for being a delight in the classroom and 
always following the SMART code. 

GC - Talia S for consistently showing the school values, 
following the SMART code and always being ready to 
learn. 

RW - Iyla S for working hard to always improve her       
writing. 

DD - Imogen N for always following the SMART code 
and doing the right thing. 

MT - Evan W for excellent teamwork and                   
problem-solving skills in Science.  

EC - Seb S for making a fantastic improvement in his 
swimming ability and confidence!  

CE - Kyle C for his resilience in swimming this week- he 
has made incredible progress!  

 

Learner of the week 

BH - Mae D for being a Wise Owl and applying         
everything that she knows in maths to new learning. 

JJ - Daniel G for his super focus in Geography! 

CT - Dylan B for always trying his best and setting an 
excellent example to other children. Well done!  

SC - Oscar S for his effort with his handwriting. 

VT - Alex D for remembering everything that we had 
learnt about India, such a resourceful squirrel!  

AH - Evangeline A-T for being a true Ladygover and 
always offering a smile. 

GC - Ayaan M for being a Team Ant and always     
showing kindness to everyone he meets. 

RW - Quinn F for being a member of team ant and 
working well in a group. 

DD - Tillie-Mai B for being a tough tortoise learning to 
calculate missing angles. 

MT - Cameron B for amazing written calculations in 
maths this week. 

EC - Jacob E for supporting and encourages his peers 
so well.  

CE - Luka E for always following our school SMART 
code and being a good role model to others. 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep up the hard work 
Well Done 

Happy       

Birthday 

RM - Sydney R 

SC - Oliver D 

CT - Joe M 

RM - Chimaobi C 

VT - Ephraim A-K 

EB - Jacob H 

RW - Dante A 

MT - Sophia A 

CT - Emily M  

GC - Jamie R 

EC - Evan R 

Top Class              
Attendance 

 
1st - GC/Class 9 

2nd - VT/Class 2 

3rd - DD/Class 10 

Every day counts,  

every minute matters! 

Adult Star of 
the Week 

Kindness at 

Lunchtime 

Award 

 

EC - Bethany H 

 

 Mr Clarke for being 
a great sport at the 

Summer Fayre 

 
 

 

Keep being amazing! 


